
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gordon Przybyla <przybyla.gordon@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 7:41 AM 
To: Planning Director <PlanningDirector@townofnewbury.org> 
Subject: Wiffletree Works Application 
 
Dear Planning Board Members, 
 
In this world of phone entertainment, it would be great to have a venue for the arts in your community. 
A place to gather, socialize, support and enjoy the arts. Time to get your community out of their phones 
and TVs and into the real world, thank you. 
 
Gordon Przybyla local artist. 
Amesbury MA 
 


